
VINCENT DE PAUL REPORT 2014-2015 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

On behalf of Vincent De Paul Conference of our Parish Priest Rev. Fr. Anthony 

Swamy, the Parish Clergy & each one of you A Very Happy Feast of St. Vincent 

de Paul. I also thank all our donors, benefactors, well-wisher and you 

parishioners for your generous contributions towards our conference. I would 

like to give you a brief account of our charitable works for the year 2014 to 

2015. 

 

Expenses during the year 2014-2015 

 

Total amount given to 23 adopted families 

Towards food grains, pules etc.:     1, 73,450.00 

Total amount given to 25 adopted single patient, 

Suffering from permanent type of sickness:   2, 10,850.00 

Total amount given towards school fees for  

82 poor children of our parish:     2, 46,500.00 

Total amount given towards our adopted families  

For Christmas hamper and SSVP feast day gifts:   56,125.00 

Total amount given as one time aid towards surgeries, 

Accident cases, Cataract operations funerals etc.:  26,300.00 

 

Apart from all this our major project is Jerome Home where we have 10 

elderly inmates 3 sisters to see to them & a maid to see to the overall 

cleanliness of the home. The annual expense for the home is 3.5 to 4 lakhs 

approximately 30 thousand per month, which includes food, water, toilet, 

medicine TV/paper a nominal stipend for the sisters & salary for the maid. 

 

We would like to thank our Parish Priest Rev Fr. Anthony Swamy for his co-

operation, guidance and assistance in helping us to carry on our charitable 

activities.  

 



We also thank Sr. Rose Mary from the Franciscan Sisters of the Immaculate & 

her juniors for the smooth running of the home. 

 

Before I conclude, one request from you our parishioners, we like new 

members to join us. We are 15 members in all. The majority of us our senior 

citizens, some in the age group 80 to 90 plus, we need active members to join 

us to carry on the work of St. Vincent De Paul. 

 

So I thank you once again for your generosity and hoping new members to 

join us.  

 

Thank you and God bless you.  

 


